
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: objection
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 6:25:33 PM

 
Dear Sir/Madam,
                                    I object to the Queensland Government removing voter proof
of identity requirements for both our Queensland State and Local Government
elections.
Please do not do this, as it opens up the possibility of fraudulent voting.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Roger L'Huillier

Caboolture South
QLD  4510.
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